
CHINO HIGH SCHOOL 

  DAILY BULLETIN 

Monday, February 6, 2017 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow 

REGULAR BELL SCHEDULE 
PER 0 6:28 - 7:24 
PER.1 7:30 - 8:27 
PER.2 8:33 - 9:30 
PER.3 9:36 - 10:33 

PER. 4 10:39 - 11:40 
LUNCH 11:40 - 12:10 
PER.5 12:16 - 1:13 
PER.6 1:19 -2:16 

DAILY FACT 

SENIORS 

The final round of voting for yearbook’s senior personalities has begun. You will find flyers around 
the school with instructions on how to vote using snapchat or a QR code reader. You may also 
come to room 96 at lunch to cast a paper vote. The last day for voting is Wednesday 2/8. Winners 
will be notified on 2/9 and will be given a date to be professionally photographed. Congrats to all 
the nominees! 

STUDENT SECTION 

Freshman Fair is coming! If you have a sibling, friend or relative that will be a Freshman next year, 
be sure and let them know to come on Wednesday, February 15 to the Chino High School 
Freshman Fair. It starts at 6pm in the M rooms by the patio benches. This is a good opportunity to 
meet for Freshman to meet Counselors and get information from different leadership groups, Clubs 
and Sports. Be sure to save the date next week! 

Get ready cowboys, the Super Dodgeball Tournament is coming up! Sign ups will be in the 
Activities Office during the week of Today thru February 9th. There will be teams of 6, $5 per 
person so $30 per team. Your team must sign a packet at the Activities Office in order to sign-up. 
Hurry and sign up before all the spots are taken! 

Now is the time to pick up your California Scholarship Federation (CSF) application. Applications 
are available in the Counseling Office and should be returned to your counselor, along with a 
transcript or a copy of last semester’s grades. The deadline for submission is Friday, February 17. No 
exceptions. Please contact Mr. Aragon, CSF Advisor, if you have any questions. 

Attention Law & Justice students, future counselors, educators, law enforcement, fire fighters and 
health care workers! Club Hope is proud to present the 2017 Mental Health Workshop Series as an 
opportunity for you to gain knowledge and help you advocate for good health. Our kick-off 
presentation is our own Officer Barber, who will be conducting a workshop on Internet Safety on 
Wednesday, Feb. 8th. The event will take place in the MPR from 2:30 – 3:30pm. A certificate will 
be presented to those students who attend all six workshops. Please see the Peer Counselors in M-8 
or a Club Hope member for a flyer. 



 

CLUB SECTION 

Hey Cowboys! Leo’s Club is putting together care kits for the homeless. We need 
your help in getting donations that can include water, granola bars, disposable 
razors, travel size toiletries and various other items. Please submit any donations to 
Rm. 14, Mrs. Hatch. 

Sports Section 


